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November 6, 1936 

Dear Amon -

Thanks for your card from the Philippines. 

It was mighty thoughtful of you. I imagine 
this trip was very mu.ch more enjoyable than the 
fifteen day riotous cru.ise around South America. 
I envy you the pleasure the present tour must 
have given you. 

Amon G. Carter, Esq., 
Star Telegram -

Fort Worth, Texas 


